
 

 

 
 
August 5, 2009 
 

RE:  LU 08-175882 CU 
 
Dear Interested Party, 
 
Due to an error, the City of Portland recently mailed out two different administrative decisions on 
the proposal to allow a bed and breakfast in an existing residential duplex, dated August 3, 
2009, and August 4, 2009, respectively.  The purpose of this letter is to apologize for the 
oversight and to inform you that the correct decision is the version dated August 4, 2009, 
including the date found on page 17 of that version pertinent to the appeal period. 
 
Please contact me with any questions or comments at 503-823-7751 or at 
mhayakawa@ci.portland.or.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mike Hayakawa, Supervising Planner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




